

## Diocese of Colorado Springs

Office of the Bishop 228 North Cascade Avenue Colorado Springs, Colorado 80903

Telephone (719) 636-2345 • FAX (719) 866-6488

March 27, 2020

Dr. Kim K. Dernovsek President Universal Chastity Education 1925 East Orman Ave., Suite 115 Pueblo, CO 81004

Dear Dr. Dernovsek:

I would like to acknowledge the excellent work being done by Universal Chastity Education (UCE) in Africa. Whether in Uganda, Tanzania, or Burundi, UCE's efforts to promote, through Christian principle, abstinence and faithful marriage as the healthiest way of life, has greatly helped to prevent the spread of HIV/AIDS.

In addition to the enclosed check, please feel free to use my name and office in any fundraising efforts in the Diocese of Colorado Springs. The mission of UCE is critical to the health and well being of hundreds of thousands of youth and married couple who have signed commitments to chastity.

I strongly recommend UCE to the pastors of the Diocese of Colorado Springs. Their programs have a proven track record of success. I also encourage that pastors contact UCE to learn more about their programs with the knowledge that this apostolate has my support.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Michael J. Sheridan

Bishop of Colorado Springs